
Admission Notice 

 

We are pleased to announce that admission forms for classes Play Group to Class 

IX and Class XI will be available from 21st November 2024 at the school's enquiry 

counters. 

Parents and guardians are encouraged to collect the forms and complete the 

admission process at their earliest convenience to secure a spot for their child in 

one of the district's most trusted institutions. 

For further details, please feel free to contact the school office. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

The Management 

Stepping Stone School 

Stepping Stone School (High) 

(Established in 1991; Affiliated to ICSE & ISC) 

       

 


